
From: Magda Strzelecka   
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City Files D01-19002 and D02-19012 - Council Meeting on Dec. 8 

 

   

I would like to protest against overdevelopment in Yonge/16 th side site, City File #D01-16002 
and D02-190012. 
Once again, The Official Plan needs to be respected.  
The City of Richmond Hill became developers' playground and proper growth of the city is the 
last item on anybody's agenda. 
Covid 19 proved that people need different life style, they need bigger living spaces, not in high 
rise buildings.  
The intersection of Yonge and 16th is very congested. Adding over 1000 residents will create 
more traffic which will affect surrounding areas. 
This specific lot cannot fit 2 proposed towers - I would like to suggest any decision making 
person to go to location to see. 
 
 
I ask Council to act on behalf of people of Richmond Hill, the tax payers.  
Thank you, 
 
Magda Strzelecka 
20 Harding Blvd. W. #20 
Richmond Hill, On 
L4C 9S4 
 


